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ANNUAL NEIGHBORHOOD 
PICNIC AND MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING  
The Fair Oaks American River Gateway 
Neighborhood Association will hold its 9th 
Annual Picnic at the Sacramento Bar-Sunrise 
Access Park located at the bottom of 
Pennsylvania Ave. on Saturday, October 14, 2017 
at 12:00 noon. The Annual FOARG Membership 
Meeting and election of next year’s directors will 
occur at 12:30 p.m sharp! Picnic to follow. 

Food and drinks are free and we will hold a raffle 
for fun prizes. Bring your entire family for a nice 
afternoon in the park and take advantage of the 
opportunity to meet your neighbors! 
 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
Please attend our annual meeting on Saturday, 
October 14th at Sacramento Bar River Access. 
Come at noon for the BBQ and annual member 
meeting to elect board members and discuss 
neighborhood business. We will also have a 
raffle. Bring family and friends, get to know 
your neighbors and have some lively 
conversation! 

Last year, we were very concerned about the MP 
Allen development at the SW corner of Sunrise 

Blvd. and Fair Oaks Blvd. The developer pulled 
the request for the permit and that project is 
dead. 

As a board, we were concerned about the traffic 
hazard on New York Avenue due to parking 
along the east side of the street by the tennis 
courts making the street extremely narrow. 
Magically, the county put up no parking signs. If 
you contributed to that action, thank you! 

Due to the dry hot summer, we were concerned 
about tall grass at the New York Avenue house 
across from the apartments as well as the tall 
grass on the corner of Howard and Sunrise and 
along Pennsylvania. While we were getting ready 
to cut it ourselves, the County did its job. One 
other concern we had in the Spring was the 
closing of Jim’s Bridge due to the flood damage. 
As we were in the process of drafting a letter to 
encourage its swift re-opening, it was. We will be 
monitoring the repairs.  

We are happy to see that the Eco-housing project 
looks like it will be breaking ground soon, which 
will provide a nice addition to the neighborhood. 

 
. 
 
Vikki Walker, President 
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TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
As of Sept. 2017, the Association has $4,646.00 on 
deposit.  Your voluntary membership dues go 
directly to the Association Fund for protection of the 
neighborhood as stated in the bylaws.  Costs to 
produce this newsletter and most picnic charges 
have, in the past, been donated by the board 
members. 
 

SAC COUNTY DIAL 311 -
YOUR LINK TO COUNTY 
SERVICES: 
 
Where do I report an abandoned vehicle? Who fixes 
broken street lights? Now there is one number to 
connect with virtually any Sacramento County 
service: on a landline or cellphone, dial 311; on the 
internet, go to www.311.saccounty.net; on a mobile 
device, there is an app. 
 
Friendly and knowledgeable customer service 
representatives are available Monday through 
Friday, 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. to answer questions, route 
calls, and manage cases for verification and 
resolution. Never remember another County number 
again…call 311! 
 
 

O U R  2 016 - 201 7  O F F I C E R S  

     T E R M  
President: Vikki Walker      16-18 
Vice President: Wes Trunnell    16-18 
Secretary: Roger Smith     15-17 
Treasurer: Michael Faber     15-17 
Board Member: Biba Maletic    16-17 
Board Member: Bob Boyd     16-18 
Board Member:  Mike Bowling    15-17 
Board Member: Peggy Lee Sebeni  16-18 
Board Member: Brenda Boston     15-17 
Board Member: Linda Lambrite    16-18 

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  
NEIGHBORHOOD PICNIC ANNUAL MEETING 

SACRAMENTO BAR AMERICAN RIVER ACCESS PARK 
Saturday, Oct. 14, 2017 at 12:00 noon. 

Picnic, Elect Board Members for Next Year, Reports to 
Membership, and New Business from the Membership. 

FOARG MONTHLY BOARD MEETINGS 

TBA-CALL MICHAEL FABER AT 686-7020 FOR LOCATIONS 
6:30-7:30, FIRST TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 
Board meets regularly to discuss events of neighborhood and 
actions to be taken by organization.  Residents Welcome.  

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE   
www.fo-gateway.org 

 MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION: 
 

To become an Active Member of FOARG Please fill out and return the below. 
$20.00 annual membership dues optional but highly appreciated. 

 
Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number:________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please Mail to: 
Roger Smith-FOARG Secretary 
3941 Orangewood Dr. 
Fair Oaks, CA 95628 

 

http://www.311.saccounty.net/
http://www.fo-gateway.org/

